
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: March 11, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to approve a plan revision for the PhD in Statistical 

Science 
 
 
On March 10, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee recommended approval of a 
curricular plan revision for the PhD in Statistical Science. The changes being proposed 
are meant to improve the rigor of the degree, facilitate its completion, and 
accommodate the student interests. See attached exhibit, “041 PhD in Statistical 
Science final packet 1-30-20 CSC 167.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 


